
Weekly Wild Wednesday      

For December 2
nd

, 2020 

Our Thanksgiving of Unusual Circumstances was both relaxing and peaceful.    

A Thanksgiving Poem to Loess Hills Wild Ones was sent out with gratefulness for 

all the interesting and enjoyable things they provide to our lives. 

The weather was perfect, 

and many of us went on 

Nature Hikes, Picnics, 

and Shoreline Seed 

Gathering kayak and 

dog walking excursions!  

The seeds gathered 

were spread at a nearby 

project in the Crofton 

area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercedes 

gathered 

grapevines 

and 

aggressive 

Cedar 

greenery and 

made beautiful 

Holiday wreaths.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Tom and Cheri painted a gorgeous Pallet Art 

Project! What fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth 

made a 

‘Habitat 

Heap’ 

for 

birds, 

bugs, 

and 

wildlife 

with the 

trees removed from the ‘Great Green 

Glacier’ of cedars. 

 

 

 

 

Sara provided a lovely bio which will soon be posted on 

the Loess Hills Wild Ones Web Site! Thanks Sara! 

 

 

 



Save the Dates: Carrie shared the idea for a future Loess 

Hills Wild Ones speaker-- and a link to a video-- by Organic 

Bob on Bee Lawns. www.organicbob.com 

 December 12th is the Members Only Holiday Party.  

Ruth is working on a “Grow Wild With Us!” Zoom for 

January 10th.  

Dianne is finishing up the touches for a future 

presentation on the Flower Sale January 24th, and also a 

program with Michelle Biodrowski on March 14th.  

Dotty and David will present on February 21st. Elisa 

reserved all dates on Zoom. 

 Jeanne would love to have Fall leaves dropped off at Agape (1421 Geneva) if 

anyone has extras for composting, and plans a Backyard Composting Class at a 

future date.  

Please Send any photos or text for next week’s Wild Wednesday!  

 

 

 

http://www.organicbob.com/

